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Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Docket Number A-2017-2640195

Secretary Chiavetta:
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On December 27, 2017 Transource Pennsylvania, LLC submitted its application for a transmission line that 
may run through southern York County. 1 have the honor of representing this part of southern York County 
in the Senate of Pennsylvania.

I respectfully request that you hold anv and all public hearings in southern York Countv that regard the east 
branch of the proposed pipeline.

Many local residents have voiced a desire to attend the Public Utility Commission (PUC) hearings to submit 
testimony and comments, or to stay informed about this project that could affect their community.

By holding the hearings in southern York County, you would afford the opportunity to local residents to voice 
their comments and concerns regarding this proposed transmission line.

Kennard-Dale High School, located at 393 Main Street in Fawn Grove, PA, would be an ideal location for the 
public hearings, as long as they would not conflict with the school day. Kennard-Dale boasts a large 
auditorium that could easily accommodate any number of people who would wish to attend the hearings. 
This is one of several venues that could serve as the location for these meetings. Southern York County has 
the capacity and the interest to host the public hearings.

1 urge you to hold all public hearings about the proposed pipeline by Transource in an easily accessible 
location in southern York County. It would send a strong message to affected property owners and 
community members that you are interested in their feedback.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Scott R. Wagner
Senator, 28th District, York County
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